
From: Jacki Baulch [mailto:jBaulch@professionalsaustralia.org.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 10 April 2018 1:10 PM 
To: AMOD 

Cc: Sharlene Wellard; Jessica Light 
Subject: RE: AM2016/28 -Modern Award Review Pharmacy Industry Award [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 

 
Dear Ms White 

Thank you for contacting me about our lay evidence submitted on 22 December last 
year.  Specifically, Annexure 10  – the ‘Work Value of a Community Pharmacist Part II: Semi-
structured interviews’ Report which seems to have every second page missing.  Its seems that it was 
photocopied incorrectly and this was unfortunate not picked up at the time. 

Please find attached a full and correct version of Annexure 10. 

I have copied this email to the Pharmacy Guild representatives who are currently preparing 
submissions in relation to this matter 

Once again thinks for bringing this to my attention. 

Apologies for any inconvenience caused 

 

Regards 

Jacki Baulch 

 
Jacki Baulch 
Senior Industrial Officer 
  

 
  
P: (03) 9695 8804 
E: jbaulch@professionalsaustralia.org.au 
W: www.professionalsaustralia.org.au 

 
  
This email (including any attachments) is for the intended recipient’s use only. It contains information which may be 
confidential and/or protected by copyright. Any personal information in this email must be handled in accordance with the 
Privacy Act 1988. If you have received this email by mistake or if you no longer wish to receive information from 
Professionals Australia, please notify us as soon as possible and permanently delete the email. Any confidentiality is not 
waived or lost because this email has been sent to you by mistake. 
  
 
 
From: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Monday, April 9, 2018 9:58 AM 
To: Jacki Baulch <jBaulch@professionalsaustralia.org.au> 
Subject: FW: AM2016/28 -Modern Award Review Pharmacy Industry Award [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 
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Dear Ms Baulch 
 
I write in relation to APESMA’s witness evidence sent via email on 22 December 2017 (please see 
email below). 
 
Upon preparing folders for the upcoming Mention and Hearing in the AM2016/28 matter, it has 
come to AMOD’s attention that Annexure A.10 – the ‘Work Value of a Community Pharmacist Part II: 
Semi-structured interviews’ Report appears to be missing every second page. I have attached the 
original document received on 22 December 2017. 
 
Can you please let me know if the attached report is the full version, or whether there is content 
missing? If there is content missing, can you please send a new full copy via email to AMOD. 
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Amy White 
Member Support Research Team 
 
Fair Work Commission  
amod@fwc.gov.au  
 
11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000 
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 
www.fwc.gov.au 
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